
                   Welcome to Conkers Class! 
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Dear parents and carers, 

Welcome back to the new school year!  We hope that you have all enjoyed a wonderful summer holiday!  We are raring to go and cannot 

wait to establish our new class of Conkers!  Starting school again in September is a big transition for all young children.  Please rest 

assured that we are aware of this fact and endeavour to start the year slowly and carefully, with lots of fun and engaging activities 

planned for your children!  Our whole school topic this half term is ‘Star Gazers’ – we will be learning all about the great beyond, the 

first moon landing and dreaming of places unseen!  Please see the curriculum breakdown for more detailed information about what your 

child will be learning this half term.  If you do have any questions regarding the information in this newsletter, or other more general 

queries, please don’t hesitate to talk to us – our door is always open! Your child’s happiness and welfare is paramount to us – we are a 

small, nurturing class and pride ourselves on our familial feel – please don’t be a stranger! 
Kind regards, 

Mrs Bennett & Mr Mortimer 

Please don’t forget (every day!)!  
 A water bottle 

 A coat 

 A book bag containing your child’s reading 
book and reading record 

 A hat in colder weather and sunscreen in 

warmer months 

This term, PE will be held on a Tuesday – children may come to school in P.E 

kits and trainers.  On a Friday, children will take part in ‘Forest Schools’ 
learning.  Children may bring wellies and waterproofs in a carrier bag to 

change into. Thank you! 

 

Junk Modelling Resources 

Conkers love being creative and making things with recycled 

materials, so we are continuously needing to replenish the 

resources. If you ever have any interesting boxes, cardboard 

tubes (not toilet rolls please!), bottle tops etc, please consider 

offloading them on us!  (though they may be returned to you in 

a different form at some point!).  Thank you very much in 

advance! 

Reception parents please look out for a specific welcome letter, 

detailing everything you and your child will need to know about 

becoming a ‘Conker’! 


